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More housing is NOT the answer  

Handing out drug supplies is NOT the answer 

Legalizing Drugs clearly has NOT worked and is not the answer 

Increased rehabilitation has NOT happened 

Oregonians were sold a bucket of LIES with Measure 110.   We must REPEAL and 

reinstate harsher penalties for possession and dealing of drugs.   

Don’t want to go to jail? Then mandatory rehabilitation is the other option.   

Allowing drug addicts free rein to slowly kill themselves is inhumane!  Oregonians 

have had enough.  

Finally, Call President Biden and DEMAND he closes the border to STOP the 

Fentanyl pouring into our country!!!  


